
 
The 

WHS Music Department 
proudly presents a trip through the decades 

2024 Dessert Theater 
 
 

Dear parents of music students and community members,  
 

The 2024 Dessert Theater will be taking place on Saturday, March 16th. The event begins at 6:30pm; as 
you enjoy your dessert, you will be provided with live musical entertainment from members of our 8-12 
music department. Enjoy an evening showcasing the talented students involved in our music program.  
The ensembles performing include the WHS Jazz Band, Indian Marching Band(including the 8th grade), 
and 9-12 Choir. 
 

Date:  Saturday, March 16th 
Doors open at 6:00pm 

The show starts at 6:30pm 

 
 

Location:  High School Gymnasium 
 

Cost:  $15.00 for each individual  
(If your child is performing or working - they don’t pay - they will be fed before the show) 

 

***YOU MUST PREPAY TO RESERVE SEATS FOR THE 2024 DESSERT THEATER*** 
There WILL be an option to view the show through Facebook Live if you are unable to make it.   

 
Questions?  

Jennifer Swope 563-370-5537 jennifer.swope@wapellocsd.org 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
*To reserve your seats, return this form and money to Mrs. Swope or Rae in the secondary office. Forms and 

payment can also be mailed to:  
Jennifer Swope 

501 Buchanan Ave 
Wapello, IA 52653 

  
 

Forms must be returned by Friday, March 1  
Make checks payable to the Wapello Music Boosters 

 
 

Name(s) ________________________________________________________ 
 

Seats Needed (tables seat 8) ______ 
 

Phone #__________________________​ TOTAL ENCLOSED:  $___________ 
 
 

Seats will be assigned as money & forms are turned in 
 

 

MUST PAY IN ADVANCE - NO SEATS WILL BE AVAILABLE AT THE DOOR (circle one) Check  or  Cash  
Thank you for supporting the students of the Wapello Music Department! 


